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This week, Team Cheshire made strives in our concept 
development, which included client feedback on their 
objectives and even our own story development.

The week started with an advisor meeting on Monday. We  
discussed potential storyline, and also motioned to change 
the meeting day to Wednesdays. 

Tuesday’s client meeting went well. The students discussed their Tuesday’s client meeting went well. The students discussed their 
individual research topics and discussed in detail the historical 
events that led up to the current debates between privacy and 
security. On further discussion after class, we revisited some 
old storyline and hope to revise it and pitch it next week. 
Similarly, Thursday’s client meeting pushed our concept 
development further as the class discussed classroom 
objectives, which motivated us to formulate ideas objectives, which motivated us to formulate ideas 
around these items. 

Currently, we are trying to solidify our storyline ideas and technology. 
Next week, we will be presenting our ideas to the class which will 
hopefully allow us to start prototyping late next week. 
In addition, we will be taking our team photo, 
which will be steampunk themed. 
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